MINUTES - MAY GENERAL MEETING

Springwood Civic Centre

11/5/73

Mr. Smithson took the chair as President, Mick Dark was not able to attend, and welcomed a new member, Mr. Trevor Neville.

It was resolved to write to Blue Mts. City Council to get more information on the block in Brooklands Rd., Glenbrook which had been brought to our attention at the previous meeting. The Committee will investigate the situation more fully.

Mr. Smithson will be giving a talk for Katoomba & District Conservation Society on the trapping programme on a date to be set.

The Society will be obtaining a copy of the Council's preliminary plan for the escarpment upon receipt of recent information.

It was resolved that the Society supports the idea of preserving the Lower Mts. "Zig-Zag" Railway and to communicate this to Nepean Historical Society. It was also decided that in future Committee meetings when held on Sunday night should commence at 7p.m.

Mr. Dave Cook was nominated to speak on behalf of the Society for Parramatta Lapidary Club.

West neeting 5pm 8-6-73 springwood

KAKORI JUHE '73